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Troy principal resigns
(KNZA)--The Troy school district will be searching for a new 7th-12th grade
principal.

Josh Hevel, who also serves as 7th-12th grade athletic director, is resigning at the
end of the current school year.

The USD 429 Board of Education accepted his resignation during their regular
meeting this month.

Hevel has served as principal since the 2016-17 school year.
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